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February 28, 1964

Mr. Jack Bell

Isotopes Branch

Division of Licensing and Regulation
U, S.,Atomic Energy Commission
washington 25, D. C.

Dear Mr. Bell:

Enclosed you will find a preliminary manual for our
micro cross-section detector Model #(2-2830) ae requested some
time ago. You will note that the safety section is identical
to the electron capture manual (Model #2-2837), which you have
already in your files.

Although this is a preliminary manual, the changes
before final printing will only involve the printing method

and some operational chauges, but not the safety section.

Very truly yours,
/ //
f o

4. Peters
Research Chemist
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